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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing as a representative of Patients for Safer Nuclear Medicine, in response to the proposed
rulemaking, Docket ID NRC–2022–0218, that requires patients to self-detect radiation injuries from
extravasation. 

I think medical teams need to be well-trained to spot and handle leaks of radioactive materials into
surrounding tissues. Doing this fast and applying mitigation techniques can lessen the damage these
leaks may cause.  

By depending on patients to detect the consequences of extravasation, you essentially eliminate the
possibility of applying these mitigation techniques at the time of extravasation. It is important that
the detection and management of extravasation are in the capable hands of trained medical
professionals.  

Kind Regards,
Amanda R. Ferraro
Cancerisanasshole.com 
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